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Beauty and the Beast reading celebration day 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 9th December 2016 we will be having another reading celebration day.  
 
This term we have chosen the text ‘Beauty and the Beast’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children will be allowed to come dressed up as their favourite character on 
this day (ideas on the back of the letter) and if you need any help choosing a 
costume please ask your child’s class teacher. 
 
During the day the children will be watching a ‘Beauty and the Beast’ pantomime and 
taking part in reading activities based around the book. 
 
As always, there will be a best dressed competition with a prize. We hope it will be 
a fun way to end the first term. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support this year. We have had more parents than 
ever attending our curiosity cafes and reading at home daily with their children.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
M. Wood (Reading leader) 
 



 

 

 
 
 
Villagers- Baker, shopkeepers, woman with dresses and aprons, wasitcoats baggy 
shirts and long shorts.  


